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YEAR 4 WILDWOOD ESCOT OVERNIGHT VISIT - 14TH -15TH JULY
2022

To Parents of: 

 
EMAIL

Dear Parents and Carers,
Year 4 Educational Overnight Visit to Wildwood at Escot – 14th-15th July 2022


We have arranged for Year 4 to visit the Wildwood at Escot for an overnight residential from 14th to 15th July
2022.


The children will leave school on 14th July 2022, close to 9.00am and will be back at school around 3.20pm
on 15th July 2022.  During this stay we will take part in many living history activities relating to the Anglo
Saxons, a woodland walk, foraging, meeting the wolves and lynx. They will also be learning about animals,
adaptions and habitats.  The children will be spending the night in specially built yurts, toast marshmallows
over an open fire and have an evening / night walk.


This is a fantastic opportunity for year 4 to experience aspects of Saxon life and have a night away from
home.


The cost of this overnight stay, including coach to and from Escot, the activities and food will be £80.00
each.  This visit has kindly been subsidised by Friends of Winkleigh School and funds raised by Tempest and
Christmas Card sales.


Payment and permission has been set up on the Gateway. Please log on and pay an initial (non-refundable)
deposit of £25.00 by 31st January 2022. Details of payment instalments are shown below.



Payment Amount Due date
Deposit (non-refundable) £25.00 31.01.2022
Payment 1 £15.00 28.02.2022
Payment 2 £15.00 31.03.2022
Payment 3 £15.00 30.04.2022
Payment 4 £10.00 31.05.2022
TOTAL £80.00

Please remember that we are unable to process late requests and if your consent and deposit has not been
received by 31st January, unfortunately your child will not be able to participate.





Regards,
Miss McLean





Executive Headteacher - Mrs V Fenemore

The Woodland Federation
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